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Submission 

I am writing to object to the proposed Special Rate Variation. 

I’ve just checked online and had a look at some of the other 

submissions. 

Considering the opposition to the Council’s proposal, I am surprised 

that there are only 28 other submissions. 

It would not be due to lack of interest.  

More likely, much of the community would not have known they were 

entitled to lodge a submission to IPART. 

It was not advertised very well at all. 


